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CAUTION:  This email originated from outside Far North District Council.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the

content is safe.

Please find attached my submission on the proposed changes to the current district plan.

I have already sent an email to Mr Greg Wilson concerning the lack of ability to file a
submission online despite following all instructions on the website. I have tried several
times to log-in but no luck. I have also tried to reset my password but have not been sent
any link. It is disappointing as I have tried again this afternoon without luck. The paper
version has taken longer and there is not enough room to put submissions. I have run out of
time.

I wish to add this to section to my submission which is *3 on page 2 of my submission:

"Point 32.4, Section: Settlement, Sub-section: Standards 

Provision RSZ-S7 - Oppose

This standard is not appropriate to the Opito Bay community and imposes undue
restrictions on the community. Opito Bay is a built up historic community that enjoys an
amazing kiwi  feel which is based around residents and holiday makers having open access
to each others property. Many residents are older and having no fences or screenings adds
to the safety and security of the community. By imposing 1.8m fences or screenings would
destroy the community feel and the nature of Opito Bay. Residents always have the option
of building a fence or can plant screenings that ensure privacy if desired.

In fact, RSZ-S7 is likely to have some undesired consequences. Many properties are South
facing and shading from overgrown boundary trees can be hazardous and dangerous as
these shaded areas grow moss and mould on driveways. The current district plan has
enough safeguards and RSZ-S7 is not appropriate in settlements like Opito Bay. 

I would like the council to delete clause RSZ-S7. 

I wish to reserve the right to comment further on any new provision Council may introduce
as a result of this submission point or any other submission point."

If you have any questions or queries on my submission or any of the above, I canbe
contacted on either 0273125008 or this email.

Sincerely
Brian Steere
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